
New Hope Creek Corridor Advisory Committee 
Durham Southwest Public Library 
May 11, 2004, 5:00 p.m. 
Present:  Muriel Easterling, Mike Giles, John Kent, Hildegard Ryals,  
Rich Shaw 
 
We were thrown for a loop, with the resignation of Marc deBree. Not  
only do we need a new chairman, but we need someone to head up the  
subgroup, "Review Development Proposals". We welcome suggestions for a  
new committee chairman and subgroup chairman. 
 
Mike Giles suggested that the NHCC Master Plan needs updating. Giles  
and Rich Shaw noted that both Durham and Orange counties are in the  
process of updating their comprehensive plans.  Planning directors from  
Durham City/County, Chapel Hill and Orange County, are being invited to  
present their comprehensive plans and discuss the inclusion of revising  
the NHCC Master Plan. 
 
All present were agreeable to changing our regular meeting day to a  
Wednesday. However, we will schedule the above presentations according  
to the availability of the planning departments, and will let you know  
when they are confirmed. 
 
Reports were handed out for the Stewardship, Educating Community and  
Relations with Stakeholders subgroups. Since then, Rich Shaw has  
drafted one for "Review Development Proposals", and Lorelei Costa has  
submitted one for the "Monitor Progress" subgroup. (Lorelei is leaving  
TLC, and Jeff Masten will take her place.) All reports will be  
available at the next meeting. 
 
Submitted by Muriel Easterling 


